
                

       

Valley Studio Coronavirus Operation Phase 2 - Update May 22, 2020 

The safety of everyone is most important as we navigate through the 
many community and national changes happening as a result of this 
health emergency in our city, state and country. Valley Studio is commit-
ted to following the guidelines so that we can move to the next phases 
of reopening our City and County as quickly as possible. 

On May 15, 2020 WA Governor Inslee issued proclamation 20-25    
“Resuming Professional Photography” this proclamation served as crite-
ria for Photography Studios to resume operation under Phase 2. This in-
cludes both in-Studio and on-Location photography, with specific guide-
lines which we will be following here at Valley Studio. 

We can now have in-person consultation appointments and studio pho-
tography sessions with limits on numbers of people present. We can also 
do small group photography on location. We can also produce your or-
ders and provide in-Studio or Curbside pickup whichever you feel more 
comfortable with. 

Finally if you have an upcoming job that is on location and you wish to 
hire a photographer, we will consider those jobs on a case by case basis 
depending on Social Distancing ability and the safety of all involved. 
Please contact us via our email or website listed at the top of this page. 

We are so excited to be returning to service of our community that we 
have served for 3 decades in the Spokane Valley! 

Rob Behm, M.Photog., Hon.M.Photog Cr., CPP, FP                                                                                
Owner - Valley Studio 
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